
 

🇬🇧  Our First Picassian Fair! 

Por la redacción de 6º de primaria 

On April 21st, 2025, we had our first Picassian Fair at 

school. It was a very special day. We worked a lot in class to 

prepare this great event. 

 

We learned many things with the Sustainable Development 

Goals (SDGs) and the Zinkers topics: taking care of the planet, 

recycling, helping others, and living in peace. 

We invited 

our families, other 

schools, associations, and 

our town hall. They came to see 

everything we had done.We 

made beautiful 

decorations: recycled 

thrones, big 

games, scarecrows, a butterfly 

oasis, vertical gardens, 

and recycled instruments in 

music class. 

We also changed the school 

basement into a real Andalusian 

patio, full of flowers and colors. 

It was a happy day. We 

learned by playing, sharing, and 

helping the Earth! 🌎 



 
 


